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I am a resident living in  Drummoyne and would like to express my concerns about 
the increased traffic congestion which has been created since the Rozelle Interchange has opened. 

 

Victoria Rd has always been a very busy road but now it is congested and slow moving at most times 
of the day. 

The build up of traffic in the side streets has increased dramatically and the sequencing of traffic 
lights is favouring cars on Victoria Rd. This means that for me Lyons Rd  traffic has become very 
heavy. 

The right arrow that was installed to turn on to Victoria Rd from Lyons Rd was very welcomed, BUT, 
now there is only time for 2 cars to turn right. This has slowed up traffic and means that frustrated 
drivers are turning on the Amber & even Red light. 

 

The restricted hours for the bus lane has also caused further traffic build up. 

 

I would implore the Government to look seriously at improving this unacceptable traffic situation. 
There must be more thorough investigation by independent experts in this field. It is unbelievable 
that with all our modern technology that a solution cannot be found to sort out this traffic chaos. 

 

I agree for my name to be published but not my address.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 




